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The Carringer Solar Land use is not in anyway consistent with Goldendale area and
is a detriment to the community. There is no protection of endangered species, no
provision to protect the water supply from toxic contamination, nothing put in place
to provide for increase threat of fire, no documented plans what will be done with
the decommissioned panels, no commitment on the placement of batteries in a area
that won’t threaten humans, livestock or property. EFSEC is suppose to provide a
balancing process for the protection of the environmental quality and public
interest. If this is true there is in no way in clear conscious you could permit or
approve of the large scale Carringer Solar site in the Goldendale valley.
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